
Announcing CTSC Webinar Series
As members of the Center for Trustworthy Scientific Cyberinfrastructure ( ), the NCSA Cybersecurity Division participated in the launch of a new CTSC webi

. The purpose of the seriesnar series  is to provide readily available cybersecurity services tailored to the NSF science community. 

The series began in May and includes such topics as how to perform a risk self-evaluation, the XSEDE security team's process of information sharing, and 
the benefits of building a ScienceDMZ. Presenters include members of CTSC and its community.

Join CTSC's discuss mailing list for information about upcoming events. To submit topics or requests to present, contact us here. Archived presentations 
are available on our site under "Past Events."

http://trustedci.org/
http://trustedci.org/webinars
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http://ctsc.squarespace.com/webinars/
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